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From: Alexandria Kernaghan
Sent: Wed, 15 Aug 2018 19:35:31
To: Planning
Subject: Re- local development plan Carrbridge 2020
Sensitivity: Normal

Dear David 

In response to resent posts via our community Facebook page and as a  Carrbridge resident who chose, as did many, to live in the village because of its open spaces, forested areas
and small population, I already feel there had been too much development of the village in the form of housing and would strongly oppose any plans to increase the size of the village.
With particular regard to the proposed T1 location. I think this would be very detrimental to the current residence as so many of us use these woods.

Kindest regards
Alexandria.

Sent from my iPhone


